
Save the Mount Allison Memorial Library 

Dear Alumni and Friends of Mount Allison 

Mount Allison University is about to knock down one of the most handsome heritage buildings on its 
beautiful campus to make way for a contemporary Arts Centre. The Memorial Library, designed by 'one 
of Canada's great architects', Andrew Randall Cobb, was constructed in 1927 in the Tudor Revival style 
as ‘a memorial to the loyalty and heroism of Mount Allison men and women’ who sacrificed their lives in 
the Great War. For over 80 years the Memorial Library has been the social heart of the campus. It should 
be repurposed to become part of a more dynamic Arts Centre. You can help save the Memorial Library!  

Firstly, visit our online petition site http://www.thepetitionsite.com/2/save-the-memorial-library/ 
and sign our online petition ‘Save the Mount Allison Memorial Library’, 

Secondly, pass this message on to all Mount Allison alumni and friends who are in your Address Book, so 
that we may network to reach more than a few alumni and friends, 

Thirdly, if you wish to personally express your displeasure to the powers that be, send an email to 
President Robert Campbell at rcampbell@mta.ca and tell him that ‘Mount Allison must do better and 
Save the Memorial Library’. 

Thank you for your concern. Together our voices can make a difference. 

Save the Memorial Library Committee 


